Detour Notice for Route 31[image: ]
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AI-generated content may be incorrect.]Please be advised, on August 12, 2025, to August 19, 2025, Dickinson Road from Lavender Road to Jacks Road will be closed due to road work. Please expect delays in this area.Lantzville Road
Dickinson Road
McGill Road





	For more information, please contact:

	
	Transportation Services

	
	Regional District of Nanaimo
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	250-390-4111
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	transit@rdn.bc.ca
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